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TRANSPORTATION ENHANCEMENTS IN THE 2004 STIP 

PREPARED BY: Iván García, Programming Manager  

ISSUE:  As part of the 2004 RTIP, the BCAG Board approved the programming of 
“lump sum” budget targets for Transportation Enhancement (TE) projects.  Staff 
requested local agencies prepare and submit a project application(s) for the first round 
of TE projects by Friday April 30th.

STAFF ACTION / DISCUSSION: Staff will distribute at the committee meeting a 
summary and preliminary recommendations. Because this memorandum was prepared 
before the deadline, staff will review the applications the first week of May.  

Once a project is recommended for programming, in addition to informing Caltrans and 
the California Transportation Commission, the BCAG Board is required to program this 
project in the 2004 FTIP. 
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